
Dear Joint Committee, 
 
As a small business owner, I would like to urge you, in the strongest way possible, to include 
Covid-19 litiga  liability protections within HB4212. We value or employees and are doing the 
responsible things to protect our workers, but unfortunately there is no way to completely 
eliminate the risk from this virus. This is why we need these liability protections.  
 
Please answer the call to add these needed litigation liability protections to HB4212.  
 
Ryan Landon  
McCoy Electric Co. 
 


